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Ranked Choice Voting just makes good sense: 

 

- Better quality and more representative candidates and public servants 

- Encourages more civil, constructive and productive campaigns, driving more 

participation 

- Steers away from the 'Us vs Them;' environment created by the limited, extreme 

and skewed options of a two party dominate system 

- The public ends up with a more broadly acceptable public servant, and often, even 

if their preferred candidate does not win 

 

Let's move Oregon forward toward a more intelligent, fair and sensible election 

system. 

 

I encourage legislators to support Ranked Choice Voting. 

 

Thank You! 

 


